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Supervisors,
 
I am president of IFPTE Local 21 and am writing to lend my full support to the re-appointment
of Moses Corrette to the OCII Oversight Board that the Rules Committee will be hearing on
Monday, January 23rd. Local 21 represents over 5,500 City and County workers including the
accountants, administrative analysts, and IT professionals who support the department.
 
Moses has served in several leadership roles within IFPTE Local 21 including President of our
Planners and Environmental Specialist Chapter, IFPTE Local 21 Treasurer and IFPTE Local 21
Executive Vice President
 
Moses is a long-time City Employee with deep roots in the community, having served as a
delegate to the San Francisco Labor Council and the steering committee for Jobs with Justice.
 
Moses has the breadth of experience, commitment and passion to make him an excellent
choice for this re-appointment.  
 
Gus Vallejo
President
IFPTE Local 21
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